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Staff Introduction



History

• Proposal submitted:
• October 2017 (ARIN-prop-248)

• Advanced to Draft Policy:
• November 2017

• Advanced to Recommended Draft Policy:
• March 2018

• Has not yet been presented at an ARIN Meeting
• AC Shepherds:
• John Springer, David Farmer



Staff and Legal Review 
(January 2018)
• Staff Understanding
• Draft Policy 2017-13 removes the requirement for ARIN staff to 

review and approve customer reallocations/reassignments under 
NRPM 4.2.3.5.



Staff and Legal Review 
(continued)
• Staff Comments
• Removal of NRPM 4.2.3.5 will result in ARIN staff no longer 

reviewing and approving large reassignments/reallocations 
made from Direct Allocations. 
• Note that ARIN staff will continue to follow our process of 

reviewing reassignments / reallocations to verify usage for IPv4 
requests submitted for waitlist purposes or for recipient transfers.
• This policy could be implemented as written.



Staff and Legal Review 
(continued)
• Legal Assessment
• There are no material legal issues regarding this proposal



Staff and Legal Review 
(continued)
• Resource Impact
• Implementation of this policy would have minimal resource 

impact. It is estimated that implementation could occur within 3 
months after ratification by the ARIN Board of Trustees. 
• The following would be needed in order to implement:

• Updated guidelines and internal procedures
• Staff training
• Some engineering work will be required



Advisory Council Presentation


